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Leslie,


  On Wednesday the 14th we scheduled the repair of a faulty 20 inch sewer gate valve.  We
contracted Coakley Construction Company to assist us with the repair.   To do the repair we had to
shut the upstream 24 inch gate valve off to shut flow off to the main.  Coakley Company started the
repair and noticed that the flow was not shut off.  We attempted to clear the obstruction from the
24 inch valve but could not.  By the time we could get the repair site setup to turn the Sewer Lift
Station back on; a manhole next to the Lift Station started to overflow.  We had two pumper trucks
on site but could not keep up the flow.  The manhole overflowed for 45 min to hour.  Once we had
everything back up and running we cleaned the creek up and walked the lake area to look for any
solids that may have passed downstream from the creek into the lake and did not find any.  I
estimated approximately 6000 gallons overflowed.  
 
 
Bobby Harris
Field Operations Manager
City of Hot Springs Utilities
501-321-6200
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